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WELCOME TO AWANA 

Dear Awana Parent, 

 

 Thank you for giving us the opportunity to serve the Lord Jesus Christ, and 

your family. Awana is an international, non-denominational Christian club for kids 

that has been a part of our ministries at Emmaus Bible Church for more than 40 

years. We provide fun and exciting games, age appropriate teaching and caring 

leaders who will help your child build a relationship with God. We meet every 

Monday during the school year, 6:10-8:00 pm, with the exception of T&T Boys 

and T&T Girls who can meet at 6:00 pm for “Fast Track” verse & section time. 

Please check your email for important updates, calendars, and events. 

 

Sincerely, 

Shelly Yoder 

Awana Ministries Director  

Emmaus Bible Church 

 

 

CLUBS 

Cubbies: Preschool 3-4 years old (must be potty trained). Karen Frank, Director. 

Sparks: K–2nd Grade (must be 5 years old by the first night of club). Bonnie Faber 

and  

Gene Frank, Directors. 

T&T Boys and T&T Girls: 3rd–6th Grade. Jeff & Shelly Yoder, Directors. 

Trek & Journey: 7th–12th Grade. Shelly Yoder, Director 

 

COST 

We ask that you purchase your child a handbook that will travel with them to and 

from Awana each week. Working on the Awana handbook at home is 

encouraged! We also ask that you purchase the club vest or uniform for 

displaying the awards they will earn throughout the year. Children are 

encouraged to bring a weekly dues donation which can be paid in-full at a 

discount.  
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CONTACT INFORMATION 

Shelly Yoder, Awana Ministries Director: 262-483-2547 

Emmaus Bible Church Office and Pastor: 262-334-4177 

Awana email: emmausawana@gmail.com 

Church website: www.emmausbiblechurch.net 

 

~Please see reverse side for Safety Instructions~ 

KEEPING YOUR CHILD SAFE 

 

Dear Awana Parent, 

Keeping your child safe is a cooperative effort that requires everyone’s 

attention and consideration. Thank you for noting the following rules and 

procedures. 

 

Things WE do to keep your child safe: 

• All Awana Leaders must adhere to our Child Protection Policy and submit to 

a yearly background check. 

 

• Provide a Door Man/Security Guy on duty at all times. 

 

• Conduct yearly fire drills. 

 

Things YOU do to keep your child safe: 

• Properly register your child by including emergency phone numbers and 

medical information. 

 

• Park your car and escort your child to, and from the church building. Do not 

drop-off or pick-up your child at the curb. Curbside drop-off and pick-up is 

dangerous, and can be ticketed. 

 

• Do the proper Check-In and Check-Out procedure for your child’s club. (No 

child shall leave the building without an adult). 

✓ Cubbies Check-In and Check-Out in the Nursery on the second floor. 
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✓ Sparks Check-In in the Basement and Check-Out in the Auditorium on 

the main floor. 

✓ T&T Boys and T&T Girls Check-In by the Teen Room on the 3rd floor 

and Check-Out in the Basement. (T&T Boys and T&T Girls can Check-

In without a parent). 

 

• Have your child wear proper footwear for Game Time. 

 

  

 

 

 

 


